
AFSVC happenings for October 
 
 
Air Force Services Center (AFSVC) hosts Culinary Excellence Training Course 

 
AFSVC collaborated with the Culinary Institute of America San Antonio Campus to 
provide 15 Air Force Chefs from installations around the globe with the opportunity to 
attend this prestigious training event. The five-day training program, held Sept. 19-25, 
incorporated lectures, demonstrations, assessments, hands-on cooking and production 
activities designed to reinforce culinary fundamentals according to industry best 
practices. 
 

  
AF students receiving culinary training and displaying one of the many dishes they have learned to craft. 

 
 
2020 Hennessy Traveler Association (HTA) & Arthur J. Myers Award Winners: 
 
At the Culinary Excellence Training graduation ceremony Sept. 25, Colonel Christopher 
Parrish, AFSVC/CC, acknowledged the 2020 Hennessy Traveler Association (HTA) 
nominees, overall winners, and presented the HTA trophies to region 1 winner SrA 
Alyana Vasquez, from Little Rock AFB, Arkansas, and region 2 winner A1C Taylor P. 
Gillespie from Travis AFB, California. Colonel Parrish also presented the 2020 Arthur J. 
Myers awards to region 1 winner SrA Amy M. Sherwood, from Joint Base Langley-
Eustis, Virginia, and region 2 winner SrA Zyier M. Turner from Joint Base Pearl Harbor-
Hickam, Hawaii.  



 
HTA region 1 & 2 winners (left) And the Arthur J. Meyers Winners (right) 

 
 

Air Force’s first virtual marathon: 
 
Because of COVID-19 restrictions, the Air Force Marathon team cancelled the in-person 
competition and offered virtual participation. Fifty-five Air Force athletes worldwide 
stepped up to the challenge; 17 completed the full distance, and 38 completed the half 
distance.  
 

 
 
 

Air Force Golf Recognition Program – “Excellent in Everything We Do 
Everyday” 

 
The Air Force Services Center’s Air Force Golf Program staff developed a recognition 
program for Air Golf Courses. Yokota AB’s Tama Hills Golf Course was selected for the 
recognition. The course opened as a 9-hole course in 1969 and was expanded by 
military and civilian volunteers to 18 holes. One of the top courses in the Air Force, it 
celebrates its 50th Anniversary this year. The management team recruits members from 
all ages to include the first PGA Jr League overseas and has currently 80 junior 
golfers.   



     
 

 


